
 

        

 

 

 

 

Thursday, 9 September 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 

Assalaamu alaikum / Peace be with you. 

 

RE: French Play – Visit by Onatti Theatre Company 

 

On Tuesday 2nd November 2021 (Years 8 and 9) and on Wednesday 3rd November (Years 10 and 11), 

we have arranged for the Onatti Theatre Company to come into school to perform a play in French 

called ‘Mon père ne me comprend pas’.  

 

The play will be performed in the afternoon during period 6 in the main hall and we would like all 

students in Years 8-11 to attend this production as it is a wonderful opportunity for them to see a 

play which has been written and produced specifically for students. This will aid them in their 

speaking and listening skills, a key part of GCSE French.  

 

We are asking for a contribution towards the cost of the production of £2.50 per student to be paid 

on Parents’ Pay by 15th October 2021. 

 

In case of financial hardship please contact your daughter’s HOY.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

F.Cusimano 

Mrs Cusimano 

DDoL MFL 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


